May 9, 2011
Mark Grenz, P.E.

Multi Tech Engineering Services Inc.
1155 13th Street SE

Salem OR 97302

SUBJECT:
Deadline – UGA No. 07-01 Development Permit Tentative Approval 


Located at 4400 Kale Street NE
Dear Mr. Grenz:

Our records show that you received a tentative Urban Growth Area (UGA) Development Permit approval nearly four years ago.  If you have not already done so, you need to take action to achieve final approval prior to the expiration date cited below.

Our records indicate that you received tentative UGA approval for the following:

Development Permit Number:


06-121959-LD
Extended Tentative Approval Expires On:
June 25, 2011
We are informing you of the expiration date so you can either achieve final approval or request another two-year time extension.  The fee for time extensions, to be paid at the time an extension is requested, is $142.50.  In requesting a time extension, an extension request shall:  (a) be in writing, and (b) state the unforeseen circumstances beyond the control of the applicant necessitating the extension.  A request for a time extension may be approved based upon a written finding by staff that the facts upon which the tentative approval was granted have not changed sufficiently to warrant refiling a tentative development permit.  Such a finding is based partially upon the reasons cited in your request for a time extension.  If neither an extension nor final approval is granted prior to your expiration date, the tentative approval is void.

Salem Revised Code 300.860(b) allows two time extensions of up to two years each for any one UGA Development Permit.  Therefore, this will be your final time extension.
Any questions concerning this matter should be directed to Public Works Development Services Section at 503-588-6211. 
Sincerely,
Glenn Davis, P.E.
Chief Development Services Engineer
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